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ANNUAL MEETING AND 50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

 

Colorado Credit Union will hold our Annual 
Meeting and celebrate our 50th anniversary on 
April 19, 2023 from 5-8pm MT. The evening 
will include food, beverages, prizes and a video 
celebration of our 50 years.  

 

Our celebration will take place at: 

The Manor House 

1 Manor House Rd.  

Littleton, CO 80127 

 

For planning purposes, all attendees must 
RVSP in advance. Please RVSP to ccu.org/
celebrate50.  

CCU will provide a shuttle bus from our 
Brighton branch to the venue. If you would like 
to ride the shuttle, please let us know when you 
RSVP.  
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2023 UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 

 

Annual Meeting |  

50th Anniversary 

Celebration  

April 19 from 5-8pm 

 

Fraud Seminar 

Brighton Branch 

May 6 from 12:15-1:15pm 

 

Fraud Seminar 

Lincoln Branch 

June 21 from 5:15-6:15pm 

 

Shred Day  

Brighton Branch 

June 24 from 9am-noon 

 

Shred Day  

Littleton Branch 

July 22 from 9am-noon 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 

BRANCH CLOSURES 

 
Memorial Day - 

May 29 

 

Juneteenth - 

June 19 

 

Independence Day - 

July 4 

 

Labor Day -  

September 4 

 

 

 

 

 

Jonathan Vergara recently joined Col-

orado Credit Union as Branch Manager 

of our Littleton | Ken-Caryl branch. 

Born and raised in southwest Kansas, 

he recently relocated to Colorado.  

He has spent the past nine years in 

banking working in a variety of roles 

from retail management to financial 

consulting.  In his spare time he enjoys 

playing and watching soccer, working 

out, reading, and watching a good se-

ries on Netflix. 

Please introduce yourself the next time 

you are in our Littleton branch. 

Jonathan Vergara 

Littleton Branch Manager 

Meet our new Littleton branch manager 

Recent banking-related news stories have caused some consum-

ers to ask if their money is secure in a bank or credit union.   

While credit unions are different from banks in many ways, one 

way we are similar is that our deposits are federally insured. For 

credit unions, the insurance comes from the National Credit Union 

Share Insurance Fund (NCUSIF) and is managed by the National 

Credit Union Administration (NCUA). This means individuals with 

deposits up to $250,000 per person and $500,000 per couple are 

protected. To learn more, visit: mycreditunion.gov/share-

insurance-estimator-faq.   

YOUR DEPOSITS AT CCU ARE PROTECTED 


